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LTC Update: 

• QMA Testing Update from Ivy Tech Community College 

QMA Testing Update from Ivy Tech Community College 

As of Monday, April 18, all QMA and QMA Insulin exams are exclusively administered electronically 
at Ivy Tech Community College Testing Centers. 

Applications and payments will be processed by the office and, upon validation, candidates will 
immediately receive an email with instructions on how to schedule an appointment at the Ivy Tech 
campus of their choice for QMA and QMA Insulin exams. 

Facilities that already have testing dates on the schedule as of April 14 that include QMA or QMA 
Insulin exams will administer the exams at the facility unless requested by the facility to move those 
candidates to this model ahead of the facility testing date. 

Retakes: QMA and QMA Insulin individual retest requests will be processed and routed directly to 
the testing centers for scheduling. QMA and QMA Insulin retest requests submitted as part of a 
CNA group testing scheduled at a facility will be processed and scheduled as part of the group. 

CNA and QMA testing has moved within Ivy Tech Community College from Health Sciences to 
Statewide Testing Services. You may contact Brian Hamilton, Director of Statewide Testing Services, 
at bhamilto@ivytech.edu. 
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